
March 24, 2023

Dear School Administrators and Counselors:

We are pleased to announce that we are expanding the Minot State University Aspire 
program to summer and fall semesters. The Aspire program will provide selected 
juniors and seniors an engaging experience exploring a career in education. This 
program is possible through MSU’s partnership with the North Dakota Department of 
Public Instruction and the Bush PIPELINE grant.

The program components include

• Dual credit SPED 110 Introduction to Exceptional Children delivered online 
with tuition and materials paid! This class is required for all Education and 
Communication Sciences and Disorders majors at MSU.

• Peer mentors

• A one-day immersive experience on campus

• Development of an individualized pathway to a career in education

We are now recruiting Aspire Explorers for 2023 summer and fall 
semesters. Students must be nominated by a school administrator  
or counselor; the electronic nomination form can be found HERE.  ➞

Nominations are due April 15th.

If you would like more information, please contact:  
Mr. Kevin Harmon Kevin.Harmon@MinotStateU.edu,  
Dr. Lisa Borden-King Lisa.Borden-king@MinotStateU.edu, or 
Dr. Holly Pedersen Holly.Pedersen@MinotStateU.edu.

askmsu.com/aspire


